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DATE: December 29,2000 
TO: Blanca S. Bay6, Director, Division of Records & 

Walter D'Haeseleer, Director, Division of 
Close Docket Request for 001596-TP 

FROM: Noreen S. Davis, Director, Division of Legal 

RE: 

On October 23, 2000, BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. (BellSouth) filed a request for 
approval of an amendment to their collocation agreement with AT&T Communications of the 
Southem States, Inc (AT&T). However, by letter dated December 18, 2000, BellSouth requested 
the withdrawal of the original filing. The companies have stated that since they are currently in 
arbitration, this filing should be handled as a stand alone agreement. As such, they request the 
withdrawal of this filing to address the necessary changes. 

Therefore, since the Commission does not need to matter, pursuant 
to Section 2-07.1 CS(d), APM, staff requests that this 

cc: IClm Logue (Competitive Services) 
Kimberley Pefia (Legal Services) 


